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Pupils at Hebden Green School will have the opportunity to play outside throughout the year and therefore in the summer months it is important that all children have an application of sun cream before they go outdoors. 
The sun’s rays are particularly strong over the summer months and they can damage children’s skin. This can lead to skin cancer in later life. It is the policy of Hebden Green School to gain parent/carer permission before applying sun cream to a pupil by means of a consent form.
Staff at Hebden Green School are aware that:

· Parents/Carers will be given consent forms;
· If a parent/carer does not sign a form then the child must be kept inside until the School can contact the parents to gain permission. If a Parent/Carer does not want to have suncream applied then cool clothing that covers arms and legs must be supplied;
· Parents/carers will be encouraged to provide a sun hat and sunglasses for their child;
· On very hot days, pupils will be encouraged to play in areas of shade;
· Hebden Green School will provide sun cream (over factor 15) for all pupils, unless parents/carers wish to provide a specific bottle to be used only by their child;
· In the summer, pupils will need to be made aware of sun safety through PSHE/pastoral discussions.
PAGE  
1

